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Background:  The City of St. Helens annually restripes the centerline, fog lines, and bike lanes on roadways 
to maintain reflectivity and visibility. This work requires specialized equipment and materials that the City 
does not own.   The required work is contracted out on an annual basis based on competitive quotes from 
qualified contractors.  
  
Quotes were requested from five qualified contracting firms on the 2022 Annual Striping Project on June 
30, 2022, and were due by 4:00 p.m., July 15, 2022. Quotes received are as follows,  
 

FIRM LOCATION BID 
Specialized Pavement Marking, LLC Tualatin, OR $38,002.00 

The project was estimated at $35,888 and will be funded by the 2022/2023 Street Fund budget.  

Recommendation: Council award the contract for the 2022 Annual Striping Project , No. R-712 to 
Specialized Pavement Marking, LLC and authorize the Mayor to execute a Materials and Services Contract 
for project. Contract will be for the amount specified in the firm’s bid, plus standard contingency.   

Attachment: Specialized Pavement Marking quote 

 

To: The Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

From: Mouhamad Zaher, Public Works Director 

Date: August 3, 2022 

Subject: 2022 Annual Striping Project  




